Lori Brahs

09/30/2022

Josh Antoine

Chief of Police

1301 81°* Avenue NE

Spring Lake Park, MN 55432

Dear Chief Antoine™

It is with mixed emotions that | submit my Letter of Retirement. The last 25+ years with the Spring Lake
Park Police Department have been amazing to say the least. | will miss my work family, but feel that it is
time | retire. | am looking forward to more “free” time, spending it with my family; grandchildren, and
the new grandbaby coming this spring.

My last day with the Spring Lake Park Police Department will be Wednesday, November 30, 2022. | wish
the Spring Lake Park Police Department personnel, as well as the City of Spring Lake Park administration
and employees, all the best in the coming years.

Thank you for your kindness and support all the years | worked for the City of Spring Lake Park in the
Spring Lake Park Police Department.

Sincerely, P
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Lori Brahs

Records Management Technician



